Growth Management
500 North Main Street
Suite #70
Monroe, NC 28112

T. 704.283.3665

www.unioncountync.gov
[image: ]	
[image: footer-color-blocks]	







News Release

Union County Seeks Feedback on Comprehensive Transportation Plan Amendments

June 20, 2019, Monroe, NC –Union County, in coordination with the Charlotte Regional Transportation Planning Organization, is opening a comment period on a series of 13 amendments to the Comprehensive Transportation Plan (CTP). The CTP is a regional transportation plan identifying transportation system improvements necessary to meet future mobility demands within the region. Union County is proposing to amend the network to remove or modify new road segments to incorporate environmental and community constraints, as well as to reflect network modifications due to the Monroe Expressway. 

The comment period will begin June 20 and end July 21.  The amendments are available for review at https://arcg.is/1niGby as well as at the Union County Planning Department offices, located at 500 North Main Street, Suite 70, Monroe, NC 28112.  

There will be two informal community meetings where the public can learn more about these proposed amendments.

Indian Trail Town Hall				Weddington Town Hall
315 Matthews-Indian Trail Road			1924 Weddington Road
June 27, 2019						July 9, 2019
5 – 7 PM						5 – 7 PM

The Union County Board of Commissioners will consider formally requesting the changes after comments have been addressed. The Charlotte Regional Transportation Planning Organization will consider amending the CTP later in 2019 based on this request.

To provide comments or ask questions, please contact Bjorn Hansen at 704-283-3690 or bjorn.hansen@unioncountync.gov.
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